Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
MIMAROPA Region

MAY 31 2072

STEVEN WILLIAM DORLAND
Chairman

Langogan Power Corporation

Brgy. Salamanca St., Cor. Gen. Luna St.
Poblacion, Makati City

Dear Mr. Dorland:

This pertains to the letter dated 29 April 2022 of the Mines and Geosciences Bureau
(MGB) MIMAROPA regarding your submitted Comprehensive Development and
Management Plan (CDMP). The said Memorandum stated that the FLAg area you are
applying for falls within the applied areas for Exploration Permit (EPA) and Financial
and Technical Assistance Agreement (FTAA).

Relative thereto, we are advising you to coordinate with MGB MIMAROPA regarding
the clearance needed for your energy project. You may contact them at
mines_4b@yahoo.com.

Attached is the sketch plan and copy of MGB Memorandum Circular No. 2020-009 for
your reference. Once complied with, incorporate this in the CDMP with the appended
MGB clearance and sketch plan.

If you have queries, you may contact the CDMP Regional Review Committee (RRC)
Secretariat at pfmscdd2016@gmail.com.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

p v

LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director
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